
Submission for development ofApplication DA 2023/0045 lot34 sec.2DP 4689 36 Bardo Road.
I live at 30-32 Bardo Road and am concerned about this proposed development,as Bardo 
Road is busy and quite narrow for passing traffic. There will be a lot of big trucks entering and 
leaving the development and a kindergarten is directly opposite.Units nearby don’t supply 
enough parking spaces and cars park on the street adding to the traffic congestion.
Regards Pam Brown.
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